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Please do not place a tax on bottle deposits.  People use these to keep food on their 

tables.  They use them to support non-profits.   

 

I believe in preventing and mitigating wildfires, taking care of fire fighters, and 

educating the public, but this is a regressive tax on folks, and totally inappropriate. 

 

If you want to designate a fund we can contribute to, or get a bottle drop account for 

firefighting, I'm sure people will support the system.  Just let us know how to do it. 

But not this way! 

 

Thank you for your time 

Joanne Shipley 
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